
	

	

	

	
																																						
	
Safety	Committee	Meeting	12/13/17	
7:30	am	–	8:00	am	
	
Safety	Committee	Members	Present:	Jeff	Hardesty,	Omar	Montejano,	Jamie	Mikelson,		
Steve	Thompson,	and		James	Bretz.			
	
Minutes	from	previous	meeting	out	and	read.		Minutes	were	approved.	
	
NCESD	is	sending	Paul	to	do	a	safety	inspection	from	Worker’s	Comp	to	see	what	areas	
may	have	hazards,		Mr.	Thompson	will	help	with	the	inspection.		We	will	review	the	
report	with	recommendations	in	January.			
	
There	were	no	new	injuries/incidents	to	report	this	month.		
	
Items	referred	to	Administration	with	recommendations.			
Each	building	will	need	to	have	access	to	ice	melt	for	staff	to	use	to	aide	in	the	removal	of	
ice/snow	hazards.			
Principals:		Reminder	to	staff	about	what	doors	staff	members	need	to	use	when	
entering	and	exiting	on	snow	days.			
Mr.	Thompson	–	plan	for	snow	removal	and	changing	air	filters	in	the	buildings	over	
winter	break.			
	
Next	safety	meeting	date	is	set	for	January	10,	2017,	in	the	district	office.	
	
	

	


